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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Architects, LLC
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




January 10, 2012
Nannette Johnston

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701


RE: January 2012







    Hardin County Schools








   (Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Nannette:

Please consider the following as a report on projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.  

1.
NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL – PHASE 5
The two north tennis courts are nearing completion. The two south tennis courts are to be addressed pending appropriate weather. 
2.
JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL - Baseball/Softball Restroom/Concession Facility
Items remaining this project consist of review of suitable growth of grass in the spring, associate landscaping work (removing rock) and completion of closeout documents.
3.
RENOVATIONS OF VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Phase Two 2.1 phase; the Art Classroom and First Grade Classroom 112 are occupied.

Phase Two 2.2 phase; Music Room, Title One Area and Third Grade Classroom 227 are nearing completion. 
Additionally mezzanine HVAC work has progressed during the last month.

This phase is behind original projected schedule; however there is a feeling by contractor/architect that the classrooms now can progress at a faster pace. If the original goal of turning over two classrooms ever two weeks is met then the major portion of the classroom work will be completed (approximately) by May 18. 
Please give me a call if you have questions regarding this report.

Sincerely,
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Larry Gream                                                                                                     
C: 
  Gary Milby   
            David Wyatt      
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